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Hi, 

I am a resident of Hadley Wood (41 Newmans Way). I moved to the area for the exact reason of the existence of 
green areas and spaces. I object strongly to the proposed site location. The Hadley Wood area is already 
insufficiently provided for in terms of basic road infrastructure to accommodate even more housing and the 
resulting construction activity that already makes Beech Hill and Camlet Way a dangerous and congested 
thoroughfare most of the time. I have two small children who both attend the local nursery, and at times I fear for 
their safety with the trucks and cars that have to use these road ways which are not fit for purpose. Parts of my 
property are already prone to flooding during head rainfall periods. Further development of green belt areas will 
just make the run off situation worse and cause the flooding to be worse and more frequent. Not to mention to 
destruction to local wildlife and biodiversity that further development would represent.   

I again repeat my strong objection. 




